
We are looking for a diverse range of practitioners to
serve as Panel Chairs, Panel Members and Panel Clerks
at Disciplinary Tribunals and other hearings for
barristers. For a Clerk; you may be a newly qualified
(post-pupillage) barrister. For a Barrister member; an
established practitioner or a KC. Both provide an
opportunity to those wishing to make a bigger
contribution to your profession.

For more information visit www.btasrecruitment.org
Applications should be submitted by 5:00pm,
Monday 31st March 2025.


